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Thank you to all who donated to the Royal British Legion Poppy

Appeal, Sopley raised an amazing £137!





Sopley’s Christmas jumper day is on
Friday 8th December!

Children are welcome to wear a festive themed
jumper in place of their school jumper /cardigan.

Please make a donation to Save The Children via
the link below.

https://jumpers.savethechildren.org.uk/pay

https://jumpers.savethechildren.org.uk/pay?_gl=1*zbkbja*_gcl_au*MjA3NjQ0NDY1My4xNzAxNDMyMDMz*_ga*NjI2OTkyMzc4LjE3MDE0MzIwMzM.*_ga_GXWTYMDL9D*MTcwMTQzMjAzMy4xLjEuMTcwMTQzMjA3Ny4xNi4wLjA.&_ga=2.148016244.25231390.1701432033-626992378.1701432033







